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SELECTMEN’S MINUTES 
 
November 6, 2017 
 
Present: Jim Trudell, Bruce Beane, Steve Moscicki, Tom Smith-Road Agent 
 

Chairman Trudell called the meeting to order at 12:05 pm. 
 
The Board of Selectmen and Tom Smith met briefly to have a telephone conference call 
with Chad Poland of Michie Corp regarding the Mountain Meadows Road Bridge Project 
and the service and support they felt was lacking during the installation.  Mr. Poland will 
explain the Town’s concerns to others at his company and respond to the Selectmen. 
 
Beane motioned to adjourn the meeting at 12:30 pm, 2nd by Moscicki, all voted in favor. 
 
The next regular meeting is scheduled for Monday, Nov 13th, at 6:00 pm.   
 
Approved: 
 
 
 

 
 
 


